
City of Newton Insurance Meeting 
Feb 1, 2022 

Attendees 

Marlene Harris, Tyler Weber, Matt Tarr, Melissa Brooks, Josh Kuhl, R J Lindemann, Rosetta York, and 
David Brown.   

Called to order at 5:45 pm 

• Discussed IMRF recommended monthly COBRA rate. It was suggested we go with the 
recommendations suggested. 

• Melissa stated she was notified that the federal regulators issued guidelines on over the counter 
COVID testing.  We were given 3 options of coverage.  It was suggested we do Option 1. It was a 
consensus of the council to go with option 1.  This was to be submitted by Feb 1, or it would be 
defaulted to option 3..This will be put on the next agenda to formally accept option 1 of the at 
home test kit COVID test coverage. 
 

 

Adjourned at 5:49  

Submitted by Marlene Harris insurance Chairman 


